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       January 10, 2020 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Case 19-E-0566 – Joint Petition for Certain Amendments to the New York State 

Standardized Interconnection Requirements (SIR) for New Distributed Generators and 

Energy Storage Systems 5 MW or Less Connected in Parallel with Utility Distribution 

Systems. 

  

  

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

In compliance with the Commission’s Order in Case 18-E-0018 issued and effective October 18, 

2018, New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) and Rochester Gas and Electric 

Corporation (“RG&E”), (together the “Companies”) hereby files the addendum listed below to 

become effective January 11, 2020 on not less than one day’s notice.  

 

 

P.S.C. No. 119 – Electric, Schedule for Electric Service 

Addendum SIR –Standardized Interconnection Requirements, No. 20 

 

P.S.C. No. 19 – Electric, Schedule for Electric Service 

Addendum SIR –Standardized Interconnection Requirements, No. 21 

 

 

On December 19, 2019 the Companies erroneously filed the updated SIR included as Appendix 

A to the December 13, 2019 Order (“December 13
th

 Order”) in Case 19-E-0566.  With this filing 

the Companies are reverting to the version of the SIR that was filed on October 31, 2018 in Case 

18-E-0018 which is the revision that was in effect prior to the issuance of the December 13th 

Order to allow the Companies time to comply with the requirements of the Order pursuant to the 

Secretary’s Ruling Granting Extension in Case 19-E-0566 to February 3, 2020.  

 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 
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Newspaper Publication 

Pursuant to Ordering Clause No. 3, of the December 13
th

 Order, the requirements of Section 

66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 requiring newspaper 

publication have been waived.   

 

Company Contacts  

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Kathy Grande at (585)771-4514 or 

me at (585)484-6810.  

 Respectfully submitted, 

  
 Lori A. Cole 

Enclosures 

Received: 01/10/2020


